The Late Mr Enoch Dalton

At the meeting of the Limerick City Vocational Committee last night, the chairman (Mr P J Donnellan) proposed that the sympathy of the committee be extended to the relatives of the late Mr Enoch Dalton. whose death had taken place recently in Dublin. Mr Dalton was one of the first pupils of the school, a pupil who had shed not only lustre on the Institute, but on his native city. He also desired to express deep sympathy with the relatives of the late Mr R P O'Connor, who was a member of the committee many years ago.

Mr Cusack seconded the votes, which

were passed with respectful sympathy.

The CEO, on behalf of himself and the staff, joined in the expressions of sympathy.